
From:  VolusiaExposed.Com <VolusiaExposed@cfl.rr.com> 
To:  Davidson, Gary <GDavidson@vcso.us> 
Cc:  Byron, Dave <DByron@co.volusia.fl.us> 

Bcc:  dzimmerman6@cfl.rr.com 
Subject:  RE: Officer misconduct record releases 

Date:  Fri, 11 Nov 2011 20:39:47 -0500 

Gary / Mr. Byron:

One question - I noticed in the VCSO directives - the officer / 
deputy has a 3 day requirement to respond to the Notice of Intent, 
but no such time limitation is note for the Sheriff to respond back 
to the deputy
(Final Letter). 

The Florida Officer Bill of Rights does incorporate several time
limitations - would these time limitations, even though they are not
mentioned in the below directives, be inclusive to the VCSO's 
practice of issuing the final letter?
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